
August 31 | Gateway (A & O serving in Southeast Asia) 
 
Gateway is the code name used, for security purposes to refer to an unreached people 
group primarily located in South Asia.  The global population of this group is 15 million 
people with only .04% being Christian.  We have a family serving in Gateway, but for 
security reasons, we refer to them as A & O.  They were part of the US embassy 
emergency evacuation during Covid and plan to return in early 2023. As the Great 
Commission commands in Matthew 28:18-20, we desire to see a disciple-making 
movement among these people so they will share in the promise of salvation. 

 

• Pray for the people of Gateway as they experience massive flooding similar to 
that of Eastern KY.  

• Pray for our team members on the field as they provide relief and aid to people 
who have lost their homes, crops, and livestock, and are now experiencing 
sickness and starvation.   

• Pray for God’s wisdom and leadership for us and our team as we determine how 
best to access resources for relief and community development in the future.  

• Pray for the Holy Spirit to move in this struggle to reach people's hearts and for 
chances to share about Christ.  

• Pray for local believers, though few and far between, to share the love of God 
with their neighbors during this hardship.  

• Pray for A & O on the upcoming birth of their new baby this month.  Pray for a 
safe and healthy mother and daughter at delivery. 

• Pray for A & O and the upcoming Visa application process as they seek to return 
to Gateway in 2023. 
 

Prayer: Pray for God to ignite a disciple-making movement among the people of 
Gateway. 
 


